From: Bill Tremblay

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Access to Surplus State Resources
Date: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 3:26:11 PM

I'm writing to express our interest to be on the list for excess State property as being
considered by SB 95.

The Petersburg Volunteer Fire Department Association is a non-profit 501(c)(3) serving the
community of Petersburg and nearby communities (when requested).

Thank you for adding us to the list of community organizations who would like to take
advantage of this opportunity.

Bill Tremblay
President, Petersburg Volunteer Fire Department Association

905-650-7665 (private cell number)
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